
 

GULFSOUTH Rush Soccer Club 

Refund Policy 

 

Registration fee of $275 is non-refundable. Team fees are subject to the GULFSOUTH Rush refund policy. 

Any refund requests must be submitted in writing and will be taken into consideration at the next 

regularly scheduled Board meeting. ALL DECISIONS MADE BY THE BOARD ARE FINAL. 

Registration with GULFSOUTH Rush is taken as a sign by the player of their commitment to play soccer 

for the full playing year (August-May). When a player registers to play on a soccer team with the 

GULFSOUTH Rush, it is the intent of GULFSOUTH Rush to do its best to place the player on an age and 

skill-appropriate team. 

However, registration with GULFSOUTH Rush does not guarantee a player a spot on a specific team or 

with a specific coach, and refunds will not be given for these reasons. The approval of any refund will not 

be considered precedent setting. 

Due to the nature of club soccer, there are various expenses that occur in planning for the year and 

season.  In order to operate the club in a fiscally responsible manner, it is important that our members 

read and understand our refund policy prior to registering their player(s). 

GULFSOUTH Rush will provide a full refund if a player is not placed on a team following registration. 

Refunds may be given under the following circumstances: 

·       Season ending injury 

·       Certain life and/or family circumstances 

Refunds will not be considered for the following: 

·       When a player decides to no longer play 

·       If a player is suspended and/or removed from the club 

·       If a player requests a certain team and is unable to be placed on said team 

·       If a player requests a certain coach and is unable to be on that coach’s team 

No refund will be given once a playing year has already started, except as noted above. 

Failure to fulfill your financial obligations to GULFSOUTH Rush may result in the player being placed in 

“Not in Good Standing” status with US Club, which will result in the player’s playing privileges being 

suspended until the obligations are fulfilled. This will also impact the player’s ability to register with 

GULFSOUTH Rush, Coastal Rush or any other affiliate. The financial obligation is for the full seasonal year 

(regardless of the decision to pay up front or via payment plan). 


